
 S C H O O L  A C T I V I T I E S  A N D  C L U B S  

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S :  

 Thursday 10th October  
Year 1 Knowsley Safari 
Park  

 Friday 11th October 
6H class worship at 
9:10am –  Parents wel-
come 

 Monday 14th October 
Y6 to visit Ormskirk 
School /Addams Family  

 Tuesday 15th October 
Y5 to visit Ormskirk 
School /Addams Family   

 Friday 18th October 
Harvest Church service 
lead by Year 2 in 
Ormskirk Parish Church 
(for Years 1-6) 
Parents welcome to 
attend 

 Mon 21st - Fri 25th  
October  
School Holidays  

 Monday 28th October 
Inset Day (School 
closed)  

 Wednesday 30th  
October 
Flu immunisations 

 Monday 4th November 
Firework display 
(School children and 
parents only) 

 Tuesday 26th  
November  
Individual and sibling 
photos  

O R M S K I R K  C H U R C H  O F  E N G L A N D  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  
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Head Teacher: Mr G. Storch 
email: head@ormskirk-ce.lancs.sch.uk 

Mon 7 Oct Tue 8 Oct Wed 9 Oct Thu 10 Oct Fri 11 Oct 

Lunchtime 

Year 3-6 
Taekwondo 

  
Netball squad 
development 

Year 5-6 
Choir  

Year 4 
Netball 

Year 3-6 
Cross Country 

Busy Bees Club  
Library Club  

Busy Bees Club  
Library Club   

Busy Bees Club  
Library Club  Busy Bees Club 

After school 

 Football Club Year 1-2      
Infant Dance 

Club 

Tennis Club 
3:30 – 4:15 

Dodgeball 
Year 5-6 
Athletics 

Year 1-6  
Girl’s Football 

Taekwondo* 
5:30 – 6:30 

Year 5-6 
Netball  

Year 2 to 6: Busy Bees Club is in the hall and is a mixture of board games, Lego, chess and 
art. Children just drop in. Meanwhile, Library Club is silent reading and some puzzles in 
the library area. 

*Taekwondo is paid for a session at a time. Just send your child in with £5 each week. This 
is held in the gym. 

S W I M M I N G  D A Y S  

Year 1 Wednesday afternoon 
Year 3 and 4 Thursday morning 

All children need a swimming hat or 
they may not be able to swim. These 
can be bought from either office for £5.  

Thank you so much for attending Parents’ Evening! We hope you found the online booking 
process straightforward and user friendly. It was great to see so many of you.  

You may have noticed the British Values artwork displayed in the dining hall on both eve-
nings. This reflects the work each year group have been undertaking around British Values.  

Reception – Individual Liberty   
Year 1 and Year 2 – Mutual Tolerance and Respect  
Year 3 and Year 4 – Democracy 
Year 5 and Year 6 – Rule of Law 

On Wednesday, KS1 are taking part in a Bears and Prayers Workshop lead by Cheryl from 
the Methodist Church. Can children please bring a teddy bear to school on Wednesday to 
take part in this workshop. Thank you.   

B R I T I S H  V A L U E S  A N D  K S 1  B E A R S  A N D  P R A Y E R S  

T H E  C O N K E R  C O M P E T I T I O N  

Will be finished early next week. 

http://www.ormskirk-ce.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:head@ormskirk-ce.lancs.sch.uk


 

• Please can parents label ALL items of chil-
dren’s uniform as this means we can return lost 
items to their owners. 

• Please do not leave children unsupervised on 
the junior playground in the morning before the 
school doors open. 
If they have an accident while playing on the 
play equipment there are no staff around.  
Any children without an adult will have to be 
taken into Breakfast Club and parents charged 
for the session. 

• Please do not let young children play in the Re-
ception outdoor learning area while you are 
waiting to collect Year 1 children.  

• On the new trim trail, one important rule we en-
force is no hanging or spinning upside down 
on the ropes. If you're supervising your child on 
the trim trail, please help reinforce this rule. 

Q U I C K  R E M I N D E R S  
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• Children should not be wearing earrings on days 
that they have swimming or PE. If they do, they 
have to be removed for activities and can easily 
be lost. 

• There is a speed limit on the main drive and 
Waterworks Road to safeguard parents and 
children. This also applies when dropping off for 
Breakfast Club and picking up from After School 
Club.  

• Children must not ride their bikes or scooters 
across the playground or into the Hub. Bikes 
and scooters should be walked across the 
school grounds as these are busy at the begin-
ning and end of the day.  

• We are a nut-free school. Please do not send 
your children in with nuts or nut products for 
lunch or break times. We have several children 
with severe nut allergies in school. Thank you! 

F U R T H E R  I N F O R M A T I O N  

Please see below for information about applying for primary and secondary school places.  
Online applications are already open. Don’t leave applying until the last minute! 

Achieve   Inspire Aim High Shine 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/apply-online-for-a-school-place/


 

A wonderful way to start an Autumn Sunday 
morning. A chance to meet people and good for 
you (even if you do go to McDonalds for breakfast 
afterwards!)  
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